
 
 

 
November 3, 2014 
 
 
Mr. Randy Turtenwald 
Director – Engineering Department 
City of La Crosse 
400 La Crosse Street 
La Crosse, WI 54601 
 
 
Dear Mr. Turtenwald, 
 
On behalf of Gundersen Health System I respectfully request consideration of an alley vacation to 
facilitate future revitalization of the Gundersen La Crosse Campus and Powell-Poage-Hamilton 
Neighborhood. 
 
The alley for consideration runs north-south in the block bounded by Farnam Street to the north, 
Tyler Street to the south, South 7th Street to the west and South 8th Street to the east. Transferring 
the alley in question to Gundersen Health System would not impact vehicle traffic, as the alley 
ends adjacent to Gundersen property. 
 
Please see the second next page of this letter for specific block identification. For your reference, 
Gundersen is in the process of requesting a Conditional Use Permit to demolish structures on the 
properties on the east side of this block. The properties include: 718 Farnam Street, 1410 South 
8th Street and 1404/1406/1408 South 8th Street. 
 
Gundersen is committed to partnering with the City of La Crosse to improve the quality of life in 
the neighborhood surrounding our La Crosse Campus. We thank you for considering this request, 
and welcome any questions you may have. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Michael Richards 
Executive Director of External Affairs 
Gundersen Health System 
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